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GS Yuasa Corporation

Statement regarding investigation into the Boeing 787 jetliner in which GS Yuasa 
batteries were installed and efforts to improve the safety of the batteries

GS Yuasa development, design, production and quality teams are tirelessly applying their 

knowledge and engineering expertise 24 hours a day to ascertain the causes of the 

problems and improve the safety of the batteries. We are sharing information and 

collaborating with Boeing, Thales and other partners, as well as the Japanese and US 

authorities. Going forward, we will continue to work closely with Boeing to enable the 

resumption of its jetliner operations as soon as possible.

We appreciate your understanding and patience on this matter.
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